Roxanne Davis

To whom it may concern:RE: Comment on Proposed Rule: Paper Potsl am in support of Allowing
paper pots for use as a planting aid in organic crop production.The proposed rule will benefit
myself and many other organic farms. The time savings and planting accuracy of this tool is of
great benefit. It allows me to grow more food and not go broke doing it. I can transplant more,
which helps me get a head start on weeds. Labor is a large expense for me.Sincerely, Roxanne
Davis / Onda Farm, LLC



